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Boreham Primary School 

Dogs on Site Policy 
 

 

School Vision 

 

Boreham Primary School is a village school with over 200 children on-roll. We pride 

ourselves on working together with parents and children to ensure a happy learning 

relationship for all pupils.  

Our governors, staff and pupils make Boreham Primary School a pleasure to be part of, 

with shared principles of friendship, trust and mutual respect leading to high 

achievement.  

At Boreham Primary School we undertake to comply with all regulations in regard to 

Child Protection and safeguarding duties. We comply with all regulations as set down by 

the LA, DfE and Health and Safety Codes of Practice. 

 

The Governoring Body of Boreham School agreed the following statements in creating a 

‘dogs on site’ policy for the school:  

 

Boreham School is a No Dogs School.  

 

No dogs (other than dogs for the disabled) are allowed at any time within the buildings 

or on school site.  

 

Parents, pupils, visitors and staff must not bring dogs onto the school site at any time 

or tie them up outside any of the school gates or perimeter fencing unattended.   

 

 

Monitoring & Review 

 

The Governing Body will review this policy on a two year cycle.   

 

 


